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To: Nina Noring FACSIMILE Fax #: 202-647-5159 
Re: Receipt of Cable and Other Matters 
Date: April 19, 2017 
Pages: 1, including this cover sheet. 
 
Nina: 
 
First, let me apologize for any discomfort you might have experienced as a result 
of my letter to the Assistant Secretary.  It was never our intention to suggest that 
you were in any way responsible for the delayed delivery of the cables.  I would 
be glad to write a follow-up note to clarify this and to indicate our great 
satisfaction with the support we have received from you and your colleagues. 
 
Second, I hereby acknowledge receipt of MOSCOW 24213. In Paragraph 3 of 
this cable, there is reference to “additional documents from the FSB Archives 
delivered in November 1995.”  We have no record of having received these 
documents or of having been informed of their existence.   Can you help us to 
clarify this issue? 
 
Third, we have assembled the documents referred to in Paragraph 5 of the 
Moscow cable and will get them to you by courier.   
 
Thanks, Nina. 

From the desk of...  
David G. Marwell 
Executive Director 

Assassination Records Review Board 
600 E Street NW, 2nd Floor 

Washington, DC 20530 
 

202-724-0088 
Fax: 202-724-0457 


